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Public Notice 

Budget Hearing 
 

 
The Hardeman County Appraisal District Board of Directors will hold a 
public hearing on the proposed 2024 Appraisal District Budget at 12:00 p.m. 
on Tuesday, August 15, 2023 in the meeting room of the Hardeman County 
Appraisal District, 403 South Main Street, Quanah, Texas. 
 
Agenda: 
 

1. Call to order. 
2. Public Forum. 
3. Review and Action on the 2024 Appraisal District Budget. 
4. Adjourn. 

 
 
 
If during the course of the meeting covered by this notice, the Board of Directors 
should determine that Closed Meetings of the Board of Directors is required, then 
such Closed Meetings is authorized by the Texas Open Meetings Act, Texas 
Governmental Code, and Chapter 551: 
Private consultation with Attorney-Sec. 551.071. 
Discuss leasing or acquiring real property-Sec 551.072. 
Discuss individual personnel matters-Sec 551.074 
Will be held by the board at the date, hour and place given in this notice. 
 


